National health awards won

Two Alaska health organiza-
tions have been named recip-
ients of a special new award
from the U.S. Department of
Health and Human Services, the
Alaska Congressional Delegation
announced.

The Alaska Neighborhood
Health Center Wellness Program
and the Chevron Alaska Health

Fair ‘Project are among 35
health groups across the nation
chosen from 161 nominees to
receive the honor, the Secre-
tary’s Award, initiated this year.

The Wellness Program in An-
chorage provides medical care to
low-income Alaskans. Last year
the center served approximately
12,000 patients.



